
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

February 25, 2019 

Balancing Pool Formalizes Appointment of President and CEO 

The Balancing Pool Board of Directors is pleased to announce the formal appointment of  
Mr. Benjamin Chappell as President and Chief Executive Officer effective February 25, 2019. 

Mr. Chappell served as Acting President and CEO since June 14, 2018 and has been with the 
Balancing Pool for more than ten years.  He has worked in a variety of areas including 
strategic planning, asset optimization and commercial management and so brings a wealth 
of knowledge and experience to his new position. 


